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Stephen Hoffman

From: Maryrose Smith <mrw401@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 2:17 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Support for IRRC #: 3324

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Date: 1/17/22 
 
Title: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors 

IRRC #: 3324 

Agency #: 16A 

ID#: 4953 

Maryrose Smith- 619 Barry Drive, Springfield, PA 19064 
 
I support registration of Naturopathic doctors because:they have provided supplements and natural remedies to 
aid me during my chemotherapy and radiation treatments for cancer. Naturopathic medicine has also aided me 
in managing my inflammatory conditions. (My primary MD missed never tested for deficiencies in vitamins 
and minerals identified in bloodwork performed by my naturopathic MD.) 
 
Naturopathic medicines continues to complement my current pharmaceutical protocol. 
 
Thank you, 
Maryrose Smith 


